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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

20/03/2020  10:33:502020/0989/P OBJ I object on the grounds that the equipment is highly visible from key views within the Primrose Hill 

Conservation Area including the listed St George's Terrace and from Primrose Hill itself. The proposal 

therefore has a detrimental impact on both the CA and the park.

No attempt has been made to minimise the installation or to provide visual screening.  These are key 

considerations in Camden's digital infrastructure design guidance.

20/03/2020  10:39:522020/0989/P OBJ We object to this proposal because it damages key views from both Primrose Hill and the neighbouring 

Conservation Area.  No attempt to limit the visual impact and highly obtrusive.  Surely not compliant with 

Camden's excellent policies on Digital infrastructure and heritage.
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